
Greetings students, 

Maybe 2020 hasn’t quite turned out to be the year you thought it was going to be, but 

there’s still time to make the most of the last few months. Fall Term C Session classes 

begin October 26 and registration is going on now. 

Enroll for one or two short, 7-week classes to get that much closer to starting your 

dream career. With an expanded selection of classes being offered in-person or in 

hybrid format for C Session, there’s more opportunity for you to succeed with face-to-

face instruction. These classes will be held on campus following all CDC guidelines and 

social distancing safety precautions.  

If you prefer to enroll in online courses, you can still register for online or live online 

courses too. Visit fscj.edu/schedules to view the full fall schedule. If you have questions 

on your courses, make an appointment with an academic advisor so they can coach you 

through the process. 

Be sure to check the Academic Calendar so you don’t miss any important dates and 

deadlines for Fall Term.  

We look forward to having you in class. 

 

https://www.fscj.edu/i'm-looking-for/class-schedules
https://www.fscj.edu/student-services/counseling-advising
https://www.fscj.edu/docs/default-source/academic-information/2020-2021-term-session-calendar.pdf?sfvrsn=e6ed8ad5_4

